
From: KEN - Athletics Kenya
To: Hilary Walker IAU General Secretary
Cc: pangwenyi@yahoo.com
Subject: Re: 2021 IAU Virtual Congress and Elections. Reminder for nominations for Executive Council 22nd March Deadline
Date: 22 March 2021 10:17:58

Dear Hillary,

Athletics Kenya has nominated Mr. Peter Angwenyi for IAU Executive Council posts. On
email address : mountainrunning@athleticskenya.or.ke.

Kind regards,
Viola

From: Hilary Walker IAU General Secretary <hilary.walker@iau-ultramarathon.org>
Sent: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 1:32 PM
To: KEN - Athletics Kenya <ken@mf.worldathletics.org>
Subject: 2021 IAU Virtual Congress and Elections. Reminder for nominations for Executive Council 22nd March Deadline
 
IAU VIRTUAL CONGRESS  22nd May 2021.  Nominations and Voting Email address reminder and deadlines.

Please see attached file - which is copied below.

To all IAU Member Federations                                   10th March 2021 

Dear General Secretary.
This is a short reminder about the deadlines for nominations for IAU Executive Council Posts and for a specific email address for your federation to vote.

I wrote to you on 19th February and attach that letter.  It gave details for our virtual Congress on 22nd May and the election voting procedure.  There was also a deadline for nominations for IAU Executive Council positions and a specific email address to enable you to vote in the elections.

The deadline for all nominations for IAU Executive Council Positions is 22nd March 12 GMT 
Currently, for the 11 positions, only 3 nominations have been received.

The elections will be online using electronic procedures under the direction of the Polyas company https://m365.eu.vadesecure.com/safeproxy/v4?f=l7fJtzDO7ypsdr38TW6PXG44SAGr_NGhMhgi499SJGiTd4nUwG4HG-ctngkEekQrEwU5tFg_AXWvMwm65kfS-Q&i=ET8jZwjipCGB3vdLWdd-
QooZZHjMl-
GKYc4LTVnH08dQ0zkAmR1pYsTJyOOU39oyBTKzmSAZtc87sfx4jb2f2g&k=L7e4&r=O81k2aP51mRZQamWUXizxNzHEbZvGlBWY6qjuWiGDmiyptpeZ_RpC7tXZVAr8hGp&s=117243c04412f62add6238b9450fa51be53d4e208ebed39ed8e26cccdc0178d8&u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.polyas.co.uk%2F
.  For a federation to be able to vote, they need to register a specific email address to be used for the elections.  The federation will than be supplied with a relevant unique password in order to enfranchise their vote. Any federation that does not authorize an email address will be unable to vote.  Further details
on the voting procedure will be circulated later with the passwords.

One specific email address from each federation by April 22nd 2021 12.00 GMT
Currently only 1 federation has supplied an authorised email address.

Looking forward to receiving your responses by the deadlines.

Hilary

Hilary Walker
IAU General Secretary

_____________________________
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